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It’s fantastic to see the children in full swing now that we’re into
our second week back. The drop-offs and collections are getting
smoother and quicker, and we appreciate your continued
cooperation with this.

Once again, we’d like to remind parents NOT to park on Orchard
Avenue before the visitors' parking area. This creates
unnecessary congestion, and we’ve noticed that the car park
itself is never full—there are always spaces available. Your
attention to this helps ensure the safety and accessibility of the
area for everyone.

Upcoming Events:
School Photographer – On Monday, we will have the school
photographer in, so please ensure your children arrive in
their smartest uniform!
School Council Elections – A very exciting time for the
children as they participate in choosing their new school
council members. Let’s encourage all pupils to get involved.

Support Staff Appreciation Day – Friday 27th September

Next Friday, we’ll be celebrating National Support Staff
Appreciation Day. Our amazing support staff (TLAs, office,
inclusion, PE, catering, Site, cleaners) play an essential role in
the daily running of our school, and we truly couldn’t do it
without them. Please remember to say a special thank you to
these wonderful individuals who work tirelessly to support our
pupils and staff. We are incredibly grateful for their dedication
and hard work.

This week at Priory



  

Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 16th September

Year 1 - 95.1%
Year 2 - 94.8%
Year 3 - 96.0%
Year 4 - 94.3%
Year 5 - 94.4% 
Year 6 - 86.9%
 
Congratulations to class RRupert with 98.2% the highest
attendance this week!



Important dates:

Click here to link to the school
calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Peek at the week:

Please follow the link for this
week’s 

ps://www.prioryschool.co.uk/p
eek-at-the-week-1/

   
 

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Sign of the week:

When you are worried

https://youtu.be/jaGORg_FABI

https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/term-dates/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/peek-at-the-week-1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/




















  

We need your help!

Look out for the posters about our fundraising through ALDI. All
you need to do is download the app and register your support for
Priory Friends - that earns us £1 for each registration! You don’t
even need to do any shopping!!!! From there you scan your ALDI
bill and a small percentage of your spend is donated to us by ALDI.
Please tell all your friends and family.

In the next few weeks Priory Friends will be talking to the new
school council about what the children want us to raise money for
this coming year. We love new ideas but are hoping they don’t
suggest something too ambitious for us to aim for. Ideally we’d like
to support one big target and then some smaller projects. We’ll
need your help for that so watch out for notices about how you
can join in the efforts. Talk to reception if you want to find out
more.

 
 

Priory Friends



  

Y5&Y6 Choir event – Young Voices

Choir members from Y5 and Y6 are invited to take part in the amazing
“Young Voices” event on Wed 5th February 2025, which will require lots
of preparation during Autumn Term especially. Young Voices is a very
exciting event, where our children will join thousands of others to
make a huge choir with a live professional band, singing a great
variety of songs at the O2 Arena in London. 

Young Voices have created a very helpful website known as the YV
Music Room, where you can find out further info. Once you’ve created
an account, you can access your dashboard and shop to place and pay
for your audience tickets and t-shirt order if you wish. Please note that
participating children will NOT need their own ticket – these are for
family and friends coming to watch, and the logo’d t-shirt is not
compulsory - many children wear a plain white t-shirt instead. 

Drum Kit Lessons
Would your child like to have lessons on drum kit? Unusually, we have
a small number of spaces for drum lessons this term for KS2 children,
on a fee-paying basis. Please contact Mrs Shaw or Miss K in the office
as soon as possible, if you are interested in your child taking up this
rare opportunity. 

Music News



  

Come and Sing!
You are warmly invited to complete your week with a lovely sing at
Priory Community Choir. This is for anyone within the Priory
Community from KS2 age upwards, and is held in the music room
after school on a Friday (currently 3.45-4.30pm). All are welcome –
no auditions, and you don’t need to be able to read music; Mrs
Shaw will teach you what you need to know J

Our first gathering this term is Friday 20th September. Please let
Mrs Shaw know if you would like to come along this week or join us
next time. It would be lovely to see you there.



  

On Saturday 19th October, The Roald Dahl Museum and Story Centre
will be hosting the 5th annual Author in Me Literary Festival for
children. 
 
Enjoy a magical day at the Museum packed with inspirational author
sessions, fun-filled activities, interactive storytelling sessions and
creative workshops — all tailored just for kids.

With appearances from beloved children’s authors and illustrators
such as Alan Durant, this event aims to ignite the imagination and
nurture a love for reading and writing in children of all ages. Bring
your little ones for a day of joy, creativity, and literary adventure.
 
This would be a fantastic opportunity for our pupils. For more
information, visit: https://www.roalddahlmuseum.org/event/young-
voices-aim-literary-festival/
 
 

 
 

Young Voices: Author in Me Literary
Festival

https://www.roalddahlmuseum.org/event/young-voices-aim-literary-festival/
https://www.roalddahlmuseum.org/event/young-voices-aim-literary-festival/









